
Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club Inc. 
Minutes of General Membership Meeting         
June 12th , 2024 

The June 2024 General Membership Meeting of the Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club was 
held at 7:00pm on June 12thth ,2024  

 President: John Bowe                                                                             Directors: 
 Vice President Scott Rager 
Treasurer Mike Vanderwerken                                                               Pat Beland                                                      
Secretary Lee Garrand                                                                            Bob Benway 
                                                                                                                 John Beecher   
                                                                                                                 Dennis Dempsey 
  	 Don Kramer 
	 Sam Christiansen 
                                     	 Melissa Stark 

22  Members /Officers/Directors Attended the Meeting In Person and Via Zoom 

President John Bowe opened the Meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Minutes from the previous Meeting were read and approved. 1st-John B, 2nd Sam C. Voted 
Unanimous 
                     
Treasurers Report checkbook balance to be $84596.69. CD Balance $78000 +.  Read and 
approved. Mike H 1st, John B 2nd.Voted Unanimous 

 Membership 
Bob Benway stated we had 610 members with  

Buildings and Grounds A finish mower was discussed as was cost for mowing for the year. 
Waiting on two quotes for Mower approx. cost $3800 for a 72” mower. Tabled until we receive 
quote. 
                                                                               
 Archery Pat Beland stated that Capitaland Hunters and Exit Archery as well as other shooters 
from surrounding Clubs had expressed their interest in 3D shoots at our Club. More Support was 
needed. Thursday Archery had been successful. Pat stated we needed a large practice range, 
volunteers to weed wack and more members shooting. 
  
Clays David Smith spoke regarding Tuesday Clay Shoots, $35 had been netted for the Club. 5 
Pads for shooters as well as pad for Thrower needed as well as our own clay thrower. 



She Shooters – No Report 

Conservation Council/ Legislation Dan Ladd spoke regarding Good Neighbor Bill. Dan stated 
DEC was looking @Public License printing, DEC could print licese for $2 Fee. Bass season 
opened June 1st. Dan also spoke regarding Brook trout management, National Hunting and 
Fishing Day. 

Steel Targets  No Report 

Smokeless Range No Report 

New/Old Business  New Front Door had been Installed. 

RSO No Report 

Motion to adjourn, Meeting adjourned 7:38pm- Sam C.1st,  Don K. 2nd 
 Voted unanimous.  

.  


